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The Deschutes County Sheriffâ€™s Office will be presenting a concealed handgun licensing class on
Thursday, November 29, 2007 from 6-9:00 p.m.  The class will be held in â€œMACâ€• center of the
Deschutes County Sheriffâ€™s Office located at 63333 West Highway 20 in Bend, Oregon.   	

 	
 	
 	
 	
  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
 The fee for the class is $25.00 per person.   	

 	
 	
 	
 	
  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
 The front doors will be open at 5:30 p.m. and the class will start promptly at 6 p.m. (at which time the doors
lock).  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
 Additional classes are scheduled starting in January of 2008.  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
  	

 	
 	



 	
 	
 DO NOT BRING any firearms or ammunition to this class.  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
  	

 	
 	
 	
 	
For additional information please contact the Concealed Handgun Licensing Section at (541) 383-4425.  	       
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